Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 2:40 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
Recommend approval with the following stipulations:

e Public Safety Dispatch (508-647-9500) to be notified when the roadway is going to be closed, and again
when it is re-opened. All roadways shall be opened no later than 8pm.

e Nothing be erected or placed in the roadway that cannot be easily removed in the event an emergency
response is needed

e Residents in the affected area to be notified in writing prior to the event date

e Nothing be placed on, or around a fire hydrant that cannot be easily moved. Fire hydrants shall not be

blocked.
e High Street to be closed at Nelson Street and again at Atherton Street.
Additionally:
e Traffic cones and/or barricades may be checked out from Police Headquarters the morning of the event,
and returned immediately following.
*  In the event the organizers would like to hire a Natick police detail they can contact Sgt. Vincent Forde
(508-647-6400 ext. 9540) in advance of the event, otherwise if available, on-duty Natick Police Officers will be asked
to stop by during the specified hours.

Reminder:

e All laws relative to alcoholic beverages including the possession/carrying of same remain in effect.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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